
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

This week we have been focusing on ways to be more 

sustainable. We are re-using misprinted paper, drawing on the 

other side or using scrap paper to cut. We are collecting items 

for ‘Rubbish Robots’ in November, where we will build a robot 

from recycled materials.  

The Preps have been doing a wonderful job at getting 

themselves to After School Care, becoming more independent 

and getting ready for Grade 1!  

• ‘Rubbish Robots’ – 13th 

Nov – 17th Nov 

• OSHC Closure – 6th & 7th 

Nov (Cup Day Public 

Holiday) 

• STEM Incursion – 2nd 

Nov (Final) 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 

School Hours Care activities 

and experiences with Your 

OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

31/10/2023 

St John Vianney’s Mulgrave 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

